
 
 
The MDE Special Needs School, whom we sponsor, is once 
again having their “Principal of the Day’ ceremony this year.  
Historically I would go to the school and escort the chosen 
student around the parking lot to the applause of all the other 
students/staff/parents.   
  
This past year I reached out to the club and we had about 
five or six other Vettes show up that morning and it made the 
parade even better!  Thanks guys. 
  
This year they have two students that they are wanting to 
have escorted.  Would you consider?  All the ones that did it 
last year had the best time with the kids and parents.  Please 
consider doing this.  We only need a few cars. 
 
The date is Thursday Sept 5th at 10:00 in the morning.  The 
address is 1517 Johnson Ferry Road, Marietta, GA 30062. 
  
It's quick and will be over in about 15-20 minutes or so.  It 
really makes these kids’ day.   Sign up HERE. 
  
Jerry  Fountain 

fountain@fsarchitecture.com 

https://cgcorvetteclub.com/regis.html
mailto:fountain@fsarchitecture.com

